Cory.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3

ENCLOSURE.
24th April, 1930 .

Dear Sirs, :
I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 10th ultimo relative to the Wood Motorship "DUVALLA"

and for your information I enclose herewith a copy of a
letter whieh has to-day been addressed to the Owners, from
which you will observe that in view of the faet that no
arrangements have been made by them to submit the vessel to
the examination referred to in my letter of the 6th December,
the Committee have given instructions for the vessel's class
¥ be omitted from the fortheoming reprint of the Society's
Register Book,

Thanking you for the attention you have glven to this

case,
I am, Dear 8irs,
Yours faithfully,

Pro Seeretary,
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